
Community Notice December 2022 
 

HAVE A VOICE IN YOUR COMMUNITY! 
The Village Council meets the Third Monday of each month at 5:30 PM.  We look 

forward to seeing you and would like to have your input and ideas.  

Website: eauclairemi.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Electronic Bank Transfers are available thru the Village 

Your Utility Payment would be made directly from your checking account between the 8th and the 

10th of each month.  Contact Shawn or Kathy at the Village Hall you can pay electronically through 

the bank of your choice. 

You would still receive a bill each month.    Call 461-6173 or stop in. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 
From the Eau Claire Village Council and Employees, John Glassman, Virginia Gonzalez, Ken Karn, 

Kathy Zielke, Shawn Foster, Kathy Arend, Lisa Borkowski, Mike Keesler, Chuck Baughman, 

Charles Sherene, Jason Long and Art Hernandez. The Village Offices will be closed Friday 

December 23rd and Monday December 26th, 2022-Friday December 30, 2022 and January 2, 

2023 

 

 
 

 

The Eau Claire Pathfinders will be putting up lights in Veterans Park to bring some Holiday Joy 

to the area. The Pathfinders are also putting on Celebrate Christmas near the E.C. student activity 

center (old community center) on December 18th from 3pm to 6pm. They will have a Live Nativity, 

Hot Cider, Hot Chocolate and Cookies, Christmas Ornament Craft for kids, Christmas Karaoke & 

more. This is a free event but will have gifts available for purchase.  

 

 

  
Thank you to all that have brought in can tabs! Keep them Coming!! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Now that winter is here! - PLEASE REMEMBER: 

NO PARKING ON VILLAGE STREETS FROM 

2:00 A.M. TO 6:00 A.M. 
ANY ITEMS LOCATED NEAR THE SHOULDER OF THE ROAD MUST BE MOVED 

AS THEY COULD HINDER SNOW PLOWING.  (This includes Basketball Hoops) 

TICKETS will be issued and vehicles will be TOWED 

 

 
 

 

PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING: 

     
 

 

NOTICE TO ALL VILLAGE RESIDENTS & BUSINESS OWNERS 

 

There are times where a few minutes or seconds can make a difference, could 

they get to you or your family in time?  Can they find you if there are no 

number on your house or building where you live? 

 

The Fire Department, Police or Ambulance cannot locate you when needed:  

IF YOU DON’T HAVE A HOUSE NUMBER IN CLEAR 

VIEW. 
 

Light reflective signs are available through the fire department for 

$15.00 by calling (269) 461-3406.  Leave a message with your name, 

telephone number and a telling them you are interested in a sign.  

 Forms can also be picked up and filled out at the Village Hall.  We 

will get them to the Fire Department for you. 
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